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Mr. Michael Chase





September 26, 2007
Corporate Controller

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.
100 Simcoe Street South

Oshawa, ON

L1H 7M7

Re:  Application for SSM and LRAM for OPUC CDM Programs
Dear Mr Chase:

As requested in our meeting with you on September 17, 2007, we have reviewed your application for Shared Savings Mechanism (SSM) based on Oshawa PUC Network Inc’s CDM program results to the end of 2006, and the costs provided by your LDC.

Based on our review of your data and calculations, and information from similar filings with the OEB, we have adjusted the eligible amounts and arrived at a slightly higher SSM calculation, as noted in the spreadsheet and report submitted to you.    

Additionally as requested, we have completed LRAM calculations for some of Oshawa PUC Network Inc.’s CDM programs that we believe qualify for consideration by the OEB.  Those calculations are also submitted to you in the report.

Please call me if you have any questions about our review of your SSM and LRAM applications.

Thank you for this opportunity to assist you.

Sincerely,

Bart Burman  M.B.A., BA Sc, PEng

Managing Partner 
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